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Dear Parents,

Greeting from POLLOCKS INTELLI School!

In our endeavour to encourage our Pre-primary students to appreciate the richness of
fui{-. in theif diet, we are celebrating 'Fruit Fiesta Day' on Thursday, October l lft
during_school tburs.

We request you to send fruits, through
your child on 11tl' October, 201g.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Regards

GEETHA VIJAYAN

HEAD MISTRESS
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